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Hello, 

 

I highly oppose this bill; the reason why is that because of mail-in voting we have had 

some of the highest turnouts when it comes to local and federal elections. Mail-in 

voting allows for people who not only live farther away from ballot boxes but also 

can't physically turn up due to work schedule, age, physical location, or disability to 

have their voices heard. By stripping this away, you are stripping away the voices of 

these people, which is abhorrent. 

 

Do not pass this bill; keep the mail-in voting. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


